
January 14th, 2022 

The Morris County Commissioners met on Friday, January 14th, 2022 at 11:30 a.m. for a special 
meeting called by Chairman Wayne Kohler.  

Commissioners David Fox and Jim Barber were present. Commissioner Wayne Kohler attended 
via telephone. Bill Kassebaum, County Counselor, Candra Good, County Health Nurse and 
Chelsey Schmidt, County Clerk, were present.  

The meeting was called to order at 11:30 a.m. to discuss the appointment of the County Health 
Officer.  

Chairman Kohler (Fox) moved to recess the commission meeting and convene as the County 
Board of Health. Motion carried.  

Discussion was held.  

Commissioner Barber (Fox) moved to appoint Candra Good as Morris County Health Officer 
along with consultation from Dr. Melanie Byram. Motion carried.  

Candra Good took the oath of office as Morris County Health Officer.  

Financial compensation for the position of Morris County Health Officer was discussed.  

Commissioner Fox (Barber) moved to table the discussion until the commissioners could meet 
in person at a regularly scheduled meeting. Motion carried.  

Chairman Kohler (Barber) moved to adjourn as the County Board of Health. Motion carried.  

The commission meeting adjourned at 11:37 a.m. 

 

--Meeting Minutes can also be found on the county website: www.morriscountyks.org  
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